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NOW WORKING...

September-November 2021

Reverend Dr. Mary M. Heggie, Founding President/ CEO

Dear Sister Friends,

In 29 days, we will embark on our 37th Annual
Convention Conference for Women in Ministry, Inc.!
Sisters over the State will converge in this virtual
session under the 2021 Theme "21st Century Women
in Ministry: Building A Team of Innovative
Leaders!" The scriptural foundation lives in
Philippians 2:13 "For it is God who works in you both
to will and to do for His good pleasure." Sisters, this
year and the remaining of this year, our duty to build
innovative, inventive and advanced women in ministry
leaders to carry the torch has never been more critical,
and God's ability to reach people has never been more
needed.

As you prepare for another marvelous experience in the
presence of our God, please consider a special donation
to Scholarship, Foreign and Domestic Mission and
Operational Expenses. NCAWM family, your support
of our objectives is steller. Sacrificial giving for people
impacted by natural disasters is excellent. But the
reliable administrative arms of our convention need
your gracious support. Therefore, I dutifully entreat
your awesome consideration to support our mission at

or beyond the requested level noted on the Registration
form.

Collectively, we have power! May the All Sufficient
Wisdom of God guide and keep us for the facing of this
hour.

Again, thank you for being the best part of The North
Carolina Association for Women in Ministry, Inc. May
the Lord bless you and keep you in all your ways. ###

FALL NEWSLETTER
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Breast Cancer Awareness Month

“If you’re affected by breast cancer, we’re always
with you. Every October, people all over the world
show their support for everyone affected by breast
cancer.

We’re focused on accelerating research and providing
vital support, every way we can, all year round.

This month, we’re committed to showing you that no
matter who you are, whatever your experience of
breast cancer — we’re always with you.”
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WELCOME NEW MEMBERS

On behalf of the entire sisterhood of the North Carolina
Association for Women in Ministry, Inc. (NCAWM), it is
indeed my pleasure to welcome you to our family. It is our
hope that your membership with us will provide you with
the necessary tools for ministry, combined with inspiring
conventional speakers and presenters, conferences and
seminars filled with spiritual stimulation, religious
enlightenment, ministerial teaching, preaching and training.
May God bless and keep you on your journey with Him!

Mail your gift to: North Carolina Association
for Women in Ministry, Inc.
Post Office Box 270
Garner, North Carolina 27529

Share your gifts online at http:/ncwomeninministry.com/
Annual Membership: 330.00

"To them God has chosen to make known among the Gentiles the glorious riches of this mystery, which is Christ in you,

the hope of glory.“ - Colossians 1:27
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Congratulations!
Class of 2021 Women in Ministry Leadership
Certificate Program
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North Carolina Association for Women in Ministry, Inc., in Partnership with East Carolina Christian College and
Seminary to offer Certificate Program in Women Leadership and Biblical Studies.

2021 Graduates:
Minnie Bannister, Barbara Sutton, Amelia Dewberry, Arnetta Robinson, Pushpa Tarmilinga,
Cassandra Newkirk, Yvonne Addison and Charlene Mangum
Professors:
Reverend Dr. Barbara Barner and Reverend Dr. Jacqueline Jones

For I know the
plans I have for
you,” declares the
Lord, “plans to
prosper you and

To our Graduates:

With awards show season in full swing, we wanted to take
the opportunity to do some red-carpet rolling of our own.

Today we want to honor (drum roll, please) . . . not to

We know you’re a humble group, happy to serve behind the Z?CZ;; (;u}lg pginafnt;’,)
scenes, but go ahead and take a bow. Because of your o future.!!
faithful prayers, support and strong endurance, we are " o 29:11
able to reach more women all over the state and nation ’

with the messages of biblical womanhood in Congratulations!
leadership. We couldn’t be more grateful to serve the Lord Reverend Dr. Barbara S. Barner

with you. Dr. Barner will be relocating to Shelby, NC. Her

The great news is, there’s plenty of room for more! In fact, | vision and plans are to start a County Chapter in

our “red carpet roll” is actively looking to expand. the Cleveland County in 2022. Look to hear of a
To other sisters, would you prayerfully consider becoming a | new vibrant and progressing chapter added to
graduate? We’d love to thank you, too! NCAWM! Thank God for the expansion.

A special “thank you” to Reverend Dr. Jean Brown, | Thank you Dr. Barner. We are amazed at what
Provost, East Carolina Christian College and Seminary! “yes” to God will do!
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THE OFFICE OF CHAPLAIN ...
State Chaplain, Minister Charlene Mangum —

Friday Morning First 6:00 am prayer is going very well.
We have had at least 18 people on the line at one time.
God has meet us there each Friday morning and each
prayer warrior has prayed with the anointing and power of
the Holy Ghost. There has been a sweet sweet spirit on the
air waves until some mornings, it was hard to get off the
line. We have also had some first-time warriors on the line
this quarter. To God Be the Glory for the marvelous things
He is doing through our FMF Prayer.

Friday Morning First New Dial-in:
The host and participants call dial-in number is
(605) 313-4213, Access Number: 2490797

The State Chaplain along with each County Chaplain will
be putting together a prayer book with prayers from our
sisters of NCAWM. Our goal is to have this book, filled
with prayers that have gotten us through the pandemic
ready by our November Convention Conference. If you
would like to submit prayers, please see your County
Chaplain. More information will be available in the
coming months.

Finally, I would like to say thank you to all of our sisters
of NCAWM. One of our sisters had a medical issue and
the clarion call went out for prayer. You ladies stepped up
and sent up some timber. Prayers were texted, emailed
and prayed out loud. The Master Physician up in Heaven
heard our cry and came to our dear sister's rescue. The
issue was revealed, and God did what He does best for His
children. He came to see about her. He showed up and
showed out. We are grateful for the praise report and our
dear sister is doing well. Whose report will you believe?
We shall believe the report of the Lord. His report said
that she is healed, and we take God at his word. God bless
all of you my dear sisters for staying on the wall, standing
in the gap and for being mighty soldiers on the battle field
of the Lord. - Standing in the Gap

Minister Charlene Mangum

e

YOU'RE ON MY MIND AND IN MY PRAYERS

THE VICE PRESIDENT’S DESK ...
Executive Vice President, Elder Yvonne Addison -

On May 15, 2021, NCAWM hosted the Annual
Interfaith Prayer Summit. Even though it was virtual, the
presence of the Lord blessed us powerfully. The
fellowship of the sisterhood was evident as we praised
our God together. A special thanks to everyone who
graciously accepted your assignments. Every scripture
read, and prayer ministered were appreciated.
Teamwork in NCAWM is phenomenal. Pastor
Jacqueline Jones did an outstanding job of presiding.
Her energy and excitement flowed throughout the event.
Rev. Cassandra Stone led us into God’s presence as she
ministered Something Has to Break and The Great I am
Provides for Me. Bless God for Rev. Barbara Sutton for
creating our theme song, Women Chasing After God.
We were blessed by a poem from Rev. Mary Broadnax.
The opportunity to honor our anointed leader, Dr.
Heggie, was given as a plaque was presented to her from
the association. We are so honored to have Dr. Heggie
as our leader. The new emerging voice, Minister
Javarrah Samuel released a powerful word over the
NCAWM women. “Emerge to Build and Bridge the
Gap” was her topic. We are the light of the world and
our purpose is to be revealed. It is time to emerge and
come into view or re-emerge where you have drawn
back. We are to bridge the gap between this present
generation and those to come. This is a time to double
back and check on the seed that was planted.

The intercessors entered into the presence of the Lord
and prayed from His throne room as they prayed for
family, the bereaved, the nation, church and leaders and
for healing of mental illnesses. We are blessed to have
so many gifts in this association and those gifts truly
honored the Lord.

November 2021 37th Convention Conference and
Legend’s Banquet

At the present, our plan is to have the conference in
person. Details have not been planned at this time.
However, I would like to have a planning committee.
Everyone will have an opportunity to participate in the
convention, but the planning committee is voluntary. It
is our hope to have the pastor from Life Restoration
Church (Kenya) to participate in this event. Since Lenoir
County leads our foreign mission efforts, we will discuss
this with you further. As discussed in a previous
meeting, we will invite our 2020 scholarship recipient to
this event. ###

Coming Seon!
NCAWM Winter Newsletter Lo . ‘

* Special Christmas Edition! w
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IN MEMORY
Reverend Elouise B. Fuller, Stateswoman, Pioneer, 2017 NCAWM Living Legend
July 24, 1931 ~ October 6, 2021

The Reverend Elouise Fuller Scholarship
Foundation

Reverend Elouise Baldwin Fuller 90 of Apex, NC
passed Wednesday, October 6, 2021. Funeral services
were held 1:00 PM Sunday, October 10, 2021 at
Greater Felton Grove Missionary Baptist Church
located at 8109 Stephenson Rd. in Apex, NC. Burial
was held in the White Oak Missionary Baptist Church
Cemetery. A public viewing for Rev. Elouise Baldwin
Fuller was held Sunday, October 10, 2021 from 10:00
AM - 1:00 PM at Greater Felton Grove Missionary
Baptist Church. There was no public viewing at
Albright Funeral Home. ###

2021 Scholarship Recipient

Elouise Fuller Scholarship Committee Report
September 18, 2021

Reverend Amelia Dewberry, Committee Chairperson

It is such a pleasure to serve on the Scholarship Committee to
be part of the plan to make a difference in the life of a young
person.

Christian Mills from Middlesex, NC earned and was awarded
the $500 - 2021 Elouise Fuller Scholarship. He is the son of
Calvin Mills and Sharon Wiggins-Mills. Christian is a 2021
graduate of Southeast Raleigh Magnet High School with a 4.02
GPA. While there he participated in band, baseball, football,
National Honor Society, National Japanese Honors’ Society,
Fellowship of Christian Athletics, and Information Technology
Academy. He is a member of United Christian Center Church
where his Pastor is Rev Lonnie Wiggins.

3
i

Lowemrs

Christian is a freshman at East Tennessee State University, where he is planning to obtain a degree in
computer science and cybersecurity. He plans to become a Cyber Operations Specialist because he wants to
help people to feel safe while using browsers and search engines. Christian is very passionate about the game
of football which he will continue that love playing for ETSU. Christian believes that a good education is the
key to success. He is very thankful to be awarded the 2021 Eloise Fuller Scholarship. Because Christian will
be in Tennessee, his parents will officially accept the scholarship at the in person November conference.
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First Woman Elected President of United States-Based Baptist Group
LOTT CAREY BAPTIST FOREIGN MISSION SOCIETY

by LottCarey | Aug 16, 2021 | Blog, News, News | 0 comments

Dr. Gina Stewart is the first woman elected president of
the Lott Carey Baptist Foreign Mission Society, and the
first female president of a national African American
Baptist mission agency or convention.

This distinction sets her apart and emphasizes her
sterling contribution to Baptist life and witness and to
the broader Christian community.

Senior pastor of Christ Missionary Baptist Church in
Memphis, Tennessee, Dr. Stewart was installed during
the 124% Lott Carey Annual Session held August 10-12
in Atlanta, Georgia, and streamed virtually.

She has brought with her a wealth of experience. She is
a member of the Advisory Council for the Samuel
DeWitt Proctor School of Theology at Virginia Union
University, Co-Convener for the Women in Ministry
Conference, a Trustee for the Samuel DeWitt Proctor
Pastors’ Conference, and a board member for the
March of Dimes. She is founder of Greater Works, a
nonprofit devoted to philanthropy and ministry
development

Dr. Stewart is a former member of the Advisory Board
for The African American Pulpit, The National Civil
Rights Museum and Bread for the World.

A sought-after speaker, she has preached at notable
events such as the Hampton University Minister’s
Conference in Virginia and was inducted into the
Martin Luther King Board of Preachers, Class of 2018.
The Tennessee native has been recognized with several
prestigious awards. The long list of honors includes
being the first female to receive the Carter G. Woodson
Award from Southwest Community College in
February 2013, the Living Legends Award in
recognition of her outstanding contributions to the
community, and the Pastor of the Year award from
Citizens for Better Service.

Dr. Stewart’s association with Lott Carey goes back two
decades. She gave distinguished service as a Team
Leader for the Pastoral Excellence Network, one of Lott
Carey’s longstanding programs, and previously served
the mission agency as Second Vice President and First
Vice President.

She succeeds Rev. Gregory Jackson of Hackensack, New
Jersey, who was president from 2018-2021.

“I believe God is pleased with this. With Dr. Stewart and
her election and selection to be president,” Rev. Jackson
said. “She has been working in Lott Carey for several
years. She’s been second vice president, first vice
president, and now president. She was part of the
Pastoral Excellence program. She has journeyed around
the world and has ministered with people. She is ready.”
“Dr. Stewart’s ascendency to the presidency of Lott
Carey is not only historic but also providential,” said Lott
Carey Executive Secretary-Treasurer Rev. Emmett
Dunn. “I celebrate this moment and welcome Dr. Stewart
as a co-laborer for the Kingdom and look forward to
working with her executive team of leaders to advance
the ministry and mission of Lott Carey.”

She is author of We’ve Got Next: HERstory in HIStory.
Her work has been featured in other publications such
as Faith: Christian Leaders Reflect on the Election of
Barack Obama, What We Love About the Black Church:
Can We Get A Witness? and Black Practical Theology.
The new president heads a body with long term mission
engagements in more than 20 countries in Africa, Asia,
the Caribbean, Europe, North America, Oceania, and
South America.

“Dr. Stewart stands tall not as a female leader but as a
leader. Her notoriety transcends Baptist boundaries,
which is an asset to the Lott Carey network,” said Rev.
Dunn.

“I believe Lott Carey will expand its national and
international footprint because of the visionary and
prophetic giftedness she brings to our missional
community. Above all, this historic moment crystalizes
that indeed, ‘at Lott Carey everybody is somebody.””
“What a joy it is to affirm the election of Rev. Dr. Gina
Stewart as the next national President of Lott Carey and
the first female president in its great history,” declared
Dr. John M. Alexander, Jr., Chair of the Lott Carey
Board of Directors.

“... I am convinced that under Dr. Stewart’s dynamic
leadership, she will lift Lott Carey to higher heights in
missions locally, nationally, and globally.” — Dr. John
Alexander, Jr. ###



https://lottcarey.org/author/lottcarey/
https://lottcarey.org/category/blog/
https://lottcarey.org/category/news/
https://lottcarey.org/category/lott-carey-news/
https://lottcarey.org/2021/08/first-woman-elected-president-of-united-states-based-baptist-group/
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HALIFAX/NORTHAMPTON CHAPTER REPORT

Reverend Minnie M. Bannister, President -Halifax
/Northampton County Chapter has been meeting Bi —
monthly via Zoom and alternate intercessory prayer via
teleconference call. We thank God for keeping us
engaged during the Pandemic. The Friday morning
prayer line has been a blessing to us, praise God our
Chapter has been participating.

Highlights of May 15th meeting: Reverend Brenda
Eason delivered a Sermonette. Reminded members to
pay annual membership dues. The date for dues moving
forward will be due on January 15th. Discussed a
possible Eastern Intercessory Prayer Summit in
September. Encouraged members to register for
NCAWM Annual convention and Luncheon scheduled
for November 6th in Raleigh.

Shared with members the possibility of another
Leadership Class in the Fall. Some members expressed
an interest in enrolling.

We reached out to Chapter Presidents and requested
names of Charities for Domestic Mission, currently
there is only one name.

But seek ye first the kingdom of God, and his
righteousness; and all these things will be added unto
you. (Matthew 6: 33 KJV)

WAKE COUNTY CHAPTER REPORT

Reverend Jacqueline Jones, President —Greetings in
the name of our Lord,

The Wake Co chapter has been holding their monthly
meetings virtually for the last year. It is with excitement
that we intend to hold our first in person meeting in
July. The Wake co chapter is also busy working on
plans to have a Gospel Fest coming up as October 16,
2021 Fundraiser.

-6-

DURHAM COUNTY CHAPTER REPORT

Pastor Eugenia McEntire, President - The
Durham County Chapter has continued to meet
virtually since the beginning of the pandemic.
During this time, two of our Chapter Members have
published books. Please help us congratulate our
members and support their accomplishments: Rev.
Sheila Graham, Author of “One Day at A Time: 30-
Day Devotional.” Her book may be purchased on
Amazon. Also, Rev. Tiwana Adams published her
second book “Don’t Interrupt Me I'm Talking to
God!” Her book may be purchased at A Peace of
My Passion Bookstore in Knightdale, NC.

The Durham Chapter was also is grateful to have
participated in the Annual Interfaith Prayer Summit
in May 2021 and in the FMF Prayer Call rotation on
Friday Mornings. We count every open door for
ministry a blessing!

We are currently planning our annual “Iron
Sharpens Iron” Conference. More details to follow.
Please reach out to Pastor McEntire if you would
like to listen to this conference. The email

address is pastoreugeniamcentire(@gmail.com. ###

ALAMANCE COUNTY CHAPTER REPORT

THANK YOU
PASTOR
BRENDA

BORDEAUX!

Y

NCAWM regrettably announces the resignation of
President, Elder Brenda Bordeaux, former President
of the Alamance County Chapter. Due to a heavy
schedule and limited availability, Elder Bordeaux
reluctantly released her position in September 2021.
Since February 2020, Pastor Bordeaux has been
actively involved in NCAWM mission and services
to other women in ministry. We are grateful! May the
Lord bless you and keep you in all your ways.

Being confident of this very thing, that He who has
begun a good work in you will perform it until the
day of Jesus Christ. Phil 1:6
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LENOIR COUNTY CHAPTER REPORT

Reverend Barbara Sutton, President -Greetings in
the name of our Lord,

The Lenoir County Chapter of the NCAWM held its
Meeting on June 12/2021.....

Opening Prayer and Opening Remarks was given by
Rev Sutton, President. The Scripture was rendered by
Vice - President Elder Williams and Prayer was lifted
by Eldress Stevens, the Chapter's Chaplain. A 3 Minute
"Moment of Encouragement” was delivered by Minister
Barnes, the Chapter Treasure.

Book Club : Everyone enjoys the Book Club and look
forward to Our 45 Minutes together monthly as it has
been therapy and Good Mental Health.

Memberships : Everyone was encouraged to check their
expiration dates, and everyone was also informed that
moving forward all Memberships will be due in the
same month.

We discussed the 2021 NCAWM Virtual Prayer
Summit and a Special Thank You was given to
Chaplain Eldress Stevens for doing an Awesome job
with the Prayer on Mental Health during the Prayer
Summit.

Everyone was Encouraged to Join NCAWM on every
Friday at 6 A.M. for FMF ... Thank You Chaplain
Eldress Stevens for Your dedication and representation
for Lenoir County.

Kenya 2= Foreign Mission Liaison Lenoir County
Chapter... Correspondents take place weekly.

In the Process of Implementing " Walk and Talk" with
Lenoir County Chapter of NCAWM to Encourage
Physical Activity as well as being Visible in hopes of
Encouraging Membership and Relationships with
Women who are hurting or may just be in need of a
listening FEar. Presently working on the best
implementation date as well a Safe location.

The First in Person Meeting will take place in July
unless directed otherwise by Our State NCAWM. Vice
President Elder Williams will Give the 3 Minute "
Moment of Encouragement” at Our next Meeting.

FRANKLIN COUNTY CHAPTER REPORT

Reverend Katie Armstrong, President -1 will call
upon the Lord, who is worthy to be praised: so shall [
be saved from mine enemies. Psalm 18:3

Monthly Meeting consistency Second Monday,
7:00PM Zoom plus Conference Line.

Achievements:

Established Conference Prayer Line, Chaplain/Clergy
Reverend Jean Debnam Meeting Time Monday
Moming @ 7:00AM Great Job participation doing
well. 1 515-604-9609 code 876221

Book Club

Reverend Maxine Miles Perry purchased books. Title
The Bible Promise Books

Reverend Perry resigned for a season to enlarge her
territory.

NCAWN Franklin County Conference Committee:
Evangelist Angela Wilkins Pierse, Rev. Susan Lee
NCAWM Franklin County Clergy Women Motherly
Mentoring Ministry: Pastor Patricia Clifton and
Pastor Geraldine Reynolds

Monthly Teaching Fellowship Zoom.

Fourth Sunday 5:00 PM, Facebook YouTube
Instagram Monthly Word vision Form and dialogue
Mission Ministry Rev. Gertrude Jones

Franklin County Moving Forward five new
Members: Pastors Patricia Clifton, Geraldine
Reynold, Reverend Susan Lee, Patricia Chavis, and
Evangelist Angela Wilkins Pierce. Date of Event
June 26 @10:00AM via Zoom, Face Book Live, You
Tube. Identify and Understanding Your Spiritual
Gifts. ##H#
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UNSHAKABLE & UNBREAKABLE
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North Carolina Association for Women in Ministry, Inc., in Partnership with East Carolina Christian College
and Seminary to offer Certificate Program in Women Leadership and Biblical Studies.

Coming Soon!
2022 Wemen Tu WMincstry Leadenstipp Centificate Program

Reverend Gwendolyn Starr has volunteered to join Dr.
Jacqueline Jones in teaching our Spring 2022 Session of Women
in Ministry Leadership Certificate Program. Reverend Starr brings
with her a Master’s in Women Studies from Wake Forest
Seminary as well arts in literary communications from North
Carolina State University. An ordained minister of the gospel,
Reverend Starr serves alongside her husband, Pastor Hosie Starr at
Jones Chapel Baptist Church, Louisburg.

Dr. Jones and Reverend Starr will divide the classes into two
sections: Advanced Studies in Women in Ministry Leadership
Certificate Program and Intermediate Studies for first timers in

o S Ly “ﬂ Women in Ministry Leadership Certificate Program.

|

Further contact with Dr. Jean Brown, East Carolina Christian College and Seminary Provost, to advance
restructuring this program. So those who took classes under Dr. Barner and Dr. Jones last Spring will have the
opportunity to advance to the higher level of studies with Dr. Jones and Reverend Starr will introduce and teach
the same studies in the 2021 program. More information will be available the first week in January 2022.

NORTH CAROLINA ASSOCIATION FOR WOMEN IN MINISTRY SUPPORTS
NATIONAL DOMESTIC VIOLENCE AWARENESS MONTH!!!

www.shutterstock.com - 1549280627

October was first declared as National Domestic Violence Awareness Month in 1989. Since then, October has
been a time to acknowledge domestic violence survivors and be a voice for its victims. Domestic violence is
prevalent in every community, and affects all people regardless of age, socio-economic status, sexual
orientation, gender, race, religion, or nationality. Physical violence is often accompanied by emotionally
abusive and controlling behavior as part of a much larger, systematic pattern of dominance and control.
Domestic violence can result in physical injury, psychological trauma, and even death. The devastating
consequences of domestic violence can cross generations and last a lifetime.

Although there has been substantial progress in reducing domestic violence, an average of 20 people are
physically abused by intimate partners every minute. This equates to more than 10 million abuse victims
annually. 1 in 3 women and 1 in 4 men have been physically abused by an intimate partner, and 1 in 5 women
and 1 in 7 men have been severely physically abused by an intimate partner. Millions of Americans live in
daily, silent fear within their own homes. In addition, every year millions of children are exposed to domestic
violence. Domestic violence incidents affect every person within a home and can have long-lasting negative
effects on children's emotional well-being, and social and academic functioning. #TogetherStrong
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NCAWM VIRTUAL ONLINE

37" Annual One-Day

Convention Conference
""21st Century Women in Ministry: Building A
Team of Innovative Leaders!"

NOVEMBER 13,2021 @ 9:00 AM

Our session includes the Lord's best preacher, teacher,
psalmists, and musician; all gathered to impart good seed into
good soil. In addition, a workshop module is crafted to
challenge your present state, charge you with enlightened
possibilities, and direct you to tremendous change. You don't
want to miss this!

More information to follow!

2021 Annual Mission Recipient!
The Lott Carey Baptist Foreign Mission Society

Reverend Minnie Bannister and those working with her in Mission, has been instrumental in choosing the
recipient for 2021. The Lott Carey Baptist Foreign Mission Society has committed to support victims of
Hurricane Ida that landed on the United States Gulf Coast in late August. Heavy rain and tornados
associated with the hurricane caused loss of life and widespread destruction in the Mid-Atlantic and
Northeast regions, including in Maryland and New York City. Lott Carey, through its partnerships with
churches, and others, will provide much needed assistance, especially food, water, and shelter.

Members and sister friends, thank you for your support to help us answer their appeal to churches,
institutions, organizations and persons of goodwill to join them in bringing relief, comfort, and hope to those
in need? Without your donations, prayers and membership we would not have been able to give to Lott
Carey for domestic mission this year while expressing the love and compassion of Christ on behalf of God’s

people? #Hit# g

——

Why It is Important to Vote! —
Voting is important because it shows that we pay attention to politics, the issues of the day, and to get your
voice heard. A reason why voting is important is because of significant events that happened in history for us
to vote. Voting is one of the most effective ways to make lasting and beneficial changes to social policy.
While marches and rallies tend to raise awareness about social issues that need to be addressed by the

government, voting tells the government that awareness about the issue is no longer sufficient and that direct
action to correct the issue is being demanded.

It is crucial for anti-poverty activists and others who want to make lasting and beneficial changes to social
policy to get out and vote. Franklin D. Roosevelt expresses the power of voting and the answer to the
question “why is it important to vote?” when he said: “Nobody will ever deprive the American people of the
right to vote except the American people themselves and the only way they could do this is by not voting.”

Please note: The North Carolina Association for Women in Ministry, Inc. does not endorse candidates. We encourage
women to vote your choice. Just vote!!!
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NORTH CAROLINA ASSOCIATION FOR WOMEN IN MINISTRY, INC.
Post Office 270
Garner, North Carolina 27529
(919) 602-3850 — Office *
Email: ncwomeninministry@gmail.com
Website: http://ncwomeninministry.com./

2020-2022 NCAWM EXECUTIVE BOARD

Reverend Dr. Mary M. Heggie, President & CEO
Elder Yvonne Addison, Executive Vice President
Evangelist SaVonda Davis, Administrative Secretary
Elder Mavis Evans, Finance Officer
Minister Charlene Mangum, State Chaplain
Reverend Mary Ann Broadnax, Executive Director of Chapter Operations
Evangelist Latangela Hyman, Publicist & Media Relations
Elder Katie Armstrong, Franklin County Chapter President
Reverend Jacqueline Jones, Wake County Chapter President
Reverend Minnie Bannister, Halifax/Northampton County Chapter President
Reverend Eugenia McEntire, Durham County Chapter President
Reverend Barbara Sutton, Lenoir County Chapter President
Ms. Sharnee Pierre, Website Manager

At-Large-Members
Reverend Dr. Barbara S. Barner, Women in Leadership Certificate Program
Reverend Amelia Dewberry, Scholarship Committee Chairperson
Minister Arnetta Robinson, Parliamentarian

BENEFITS FOR MEMBERSHIP

Annual Convention Conference & General Session
Annual Legends Banquet
Annual Interfaith Prayer Summit
Women in Leadership Certificate Program @ Eastern Carolina Christian
College & Seminary
Elouise B. Fuller Foundation Scholarship Program
Missionary Ernestine W. Batts Mission of Hope
10% Peace of My Passion Christian Book Store Discount
North Carolina County Chapters’ Advantage Opportunity
Opportunities for Foreign Mission Immersions
Quarterly Newsletter

"To them God has chosen to make known among the Gentiles the glorious riches of this mystery, which is Christ in you,

the hope of glory. “ - Colossians 1:27




